
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

October 26, 2022
MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF TWO (2) SUBSTATION 
OFFICE AND TWO (2) DENR FOREST PRODUCT MONITORING 
STATION (CENRO ROXAS, PALAWAN)

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Roxas, Palawan dated Oetober 
13, 2022 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Roxas is proposing to construct the following:

A. Two (2) Sub-Stations:
1. Construction of new DENR-CENRO Sub-Station in Dumaran, Palawan.
2. Construction/Renovation of DENR-CENRO Sub-Station in Port Barton, San 

Vicente, Palawan.

B. Two (2) Forest Product Monitoring Station (FPMS):
1. Re-establishment/Construction of FPMS (Southern Part) located at Along 

Provincial Road, Nicanor Zabala, Roxas, Palawan.
2. Re-establishment/Construction of FPMS (Northern Part) located at Barangay San 

Nicolas, Roxas, Palawan.

Further, CENRO Roxas is requesting the apprehended lumbers with issued at least seven 
(7) Confiscation Orders to be utilized in the construction of the above-mentioned structures 
including the repair of lumber shed which was damaged by Typhoon! Odette last December 17, 
2021.

For information and record.

“For the PENRO"

FRAiy<LIN G. HERNANDEZ
Chief Administrative Officer/MSD 

Ii/-Charge, Office of the PENRO
Copy Furnished:
CENRO Roxas, Palawan
File/2022-032ACG/MES Doc. Ref. No. 2022-9636 denr-lalawan
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